
MINUTES OF THE DURHAM KENNEL CLUB MEETING, November 19, 1979 

The treasurer reported she had no actual figures to report this month, 
but everything "was about the same as last month. 11 

Dues are due and payable to Mary Holla nd --- please remit. 

Mary Bell reported that three Sears trash cans had been purchased and 
also trash bags to fit. No trash can rack as of this report! 

She also reported that this week will be the last week of obedience classes. 
Applications are coming in fast for the next session and classes are filling 
--- if you are interested, please send in your a pplication right away. 

Mary Bell also wishes to thank the obedience stewards for their help at 
our fall show --- they really did a good job! 

Dr. Smith reported that everyone was a tremendous help in helping with 
the show. The close-out interview with AKC was pleasant. The show 
went very smooth and he is pleased. 

Pat Lawrence invited everyone out to Quail Roost for our fall tracking 
trial this coming Sunday. There are ten non-T dogs entered. 

It was reported that show handling classes started last Thursday night 
and will continue through January. Bill Pace is instructing. 

Jim 0 1 Donnel is our new spring show chairman. 

Pat Martin needs trophy pledges now for the March show. She has a 
deadline of December 15th! 

It was requested at the September Board meeting by Mary Holland that 
an Assistant Treasurer be named; Faith Gewheiler volunteered. 

Volunteers are requested to come to the building -- the gutters are full 
and must be cleaned. Last big rain, the building leaked because there 
was no where else for the water to go! 

Mary Holland announced that the Awards Dinner is tentatively set for 
January 25th. There will not be a meeting in January because of the 
Awards Dinner. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted, 

~~ 


